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*Call for Entries:
before friday 16 November
SSAA’s  25th Anniversary Year will conclude with the 
WINTER EXHIBITION,  4 - 20 December at RIAS HQ, 
15 Rutland Square, Edinburgh.  

As previously notified the Pre-registration form is 
due to be returned WITH PAYMENT before Friday 
16th November, to:- 
Secretary SSAA, Ian Stuart Campbell, 
19 Trinity Grove, Edinburgh EH5 3HB
*NB:Preview: 3rd December, 6 - 8pm

SSAA AGM 2013: The Annual General 
Meeting of SSAA will be held on 16th March 2013, at 
the Scottish Arts Club, Rutland Square, Edinburgh 
EH1 Full details to follow in due course.

SPRING EXHIBITION april 2013: 
Make an early note in your new diary that the SSAA 
Spring Exhibition will be held again in the Dundas St 
Gallery, Edinburgh, between 8th and 14th April 2013.
Details and application forms will be circulated in 
the New Year.

MEMBERSHIP Subscriptions 2013:
Please remember to return a Membership Renewal 
form attached ASAP for year ending december 2013. 
Please don’t forget to tick. sign and return the Gift 
Aid instruction on the form. (form attached)

Sunday WORKSHOPS 2013:
Please contact the Secretary Stuart@trinitygrove.de-
mon.co.uk if you would like to participate in a mixed 
media Workshop with Kenneth Le Riche at Leith 
School of Art in February - provisionally planned for 
Sunday 24 February?

John Dunbar - Christmas wishes.

CATALOGUE
winter exhibition
A.S.A.P. Please forward your jpg/tiff 
images for the e-catalogue to: 
stuart@trinitygrove.demon.co.uk

SSAA WINTER EXHIBITION 2012:  3 Dec - 20 December ‘12
SSAA WINTER EXHIBITION 2013:  7th Jan  - 25th January  2013 

www.ssaagallery.org.uk



* IF YOU HAVE ANY DIFFICULTY READING THESE 
DOCUMENTS, OR ACCESSING THE SSAA WEB SITE 
AND E-MAGAZINE, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE SECRETARY: STUART 0131 552 2620

REMEMBER Pre-registration forms must 
be sent to The Secretary SSAA before
next week end - 16th November - along 
with jpg images for the catalogue. 

It is only possible to include your picture 
in the forthcoming SSAA Winter Exhibi-
tion e-Catalogue if you send us an image:- 
a jpg or tiff file ASAP.

Bob Anderson

Andy Baxter

Derek McLean

Chris Long

Felicity Bristow

works for catalogue

Don’t miss out ......

stuart@trinitygrove.demon.co.uk


